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22/1/20 
Sponsored spell 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Friday 14th February we will be having a sponsored spell again in school. We are focusing 
on improving spelling again this year and this event will help promote this and raise some 
money for additional resources we need for reading in school. 
 
Soon your child will bring home a personalised spelling list which they will have to learn for 
Friday 15th February, so they have three weeks! Please can you support them with this. 
 
Could they also ask family and friends to sponsor them either a fixed amount or an amount per 
spelling that they spell correctly. The sponsor form is on the back of this letter. Can money then 
be collect over half term and sent into school during the first week back.  
 
Please do not let children knock on doors to ask for sponsor money. 
 
Thank you for your support with this. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Mrs Robson 
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Child’s name:                                                                  class: 

Sponsor form: 
Name Address Amount sponsored Money collected 

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 

 

 

 

Total collected: 

 


